MT. EPHRAIM STORMWATER POLLUTION PREVENTION PLAN

Executive Summary

The Borough of Mt. Ephraim obtains a Tier A Municipal Stormwater General
Permit from New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP). This
permit authorizes the discharge of stormwater from municipal separate storm
sewers. The permit was issued in response to the United States Environmental
Protection Agency’s (USEPA) Phase Il rules. In general, the permit addresses
stormwater quality issues related to both new and existing development. More
information regarding the New Jersey Pollutant Discharge Elimination System Tier
A Municipal Stormwater General Permit (NJDES MS4 Permit) can be found online
at the NJDEP website at http://www.nj.gov/dep/dwag/tier a.htm.

Per the Tier A NJDES MS4 Permit a Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan (SPPP) is
required. The SPPP documents Mt. Ephraim’s stormwater program and describes
the measures necessary for compliance with the Statewide Basic Requirements as
well as any Other Control Measure, Additional Measures and/or Optional
Measures. The Tier A MS4 Permit was issued on 12/8/2017, went into effect on
01/01/2018 and expires on 12/31/2022.

Mt. Ephraim first issued a SPPP on May 5, 2005. Additional information regarding
the revision history of Mt. Ephraim’s SPPP can be found on SPPP Form 2-Revision

History.

Throughout this report the locations of records are identified for clarification, The
Mt. Ephraim DPW Facility is located at33 Linden Avenue, Mt. Ephraim, NJ 08059
and the Mt. Ephraim Municipal Building is located at 121 S. Black Horse Pike Mt.
Ephraim, NJ 08059



